
 
 
    Cessna Township   Special 
 
 
                   May 24, 2022 
 
The board of Cessna Township Trustees opened in special session on Tuesday, May 24, 2022 at 7:30 P.M. 
at the township hall with the fiscal officer and all trustees present. The purpose of the meeting was to 
interview a road mowing candidate. 
 
After interviewing the candidate, Mr. Hull moved to offer employment to Clayton Jackson to operate the 
township’s road mowing equipment at the rate of $15 per hour.  Mr. Vermillion seconded the motion and 
all voted aye. 
 
Mr. Jackson will be trained by the trustees on the proper operation of the equipment prior to his start date of 
June 1, 2022. 
 
Mr.Vermillion moved to adjourn with Mr.Eibling seconding, all voting aye. Meeting adjourned until the 
next regular meeting scheduled for Monday June 13, 2022 at 7:00 pm. 
 
 
 
 
            
       Wesley J. Potter, Fiscal Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
 


